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The Canadian Government does not discriminate on the 
basis of race, religion, colour or creed. The 
distinctions made in this report are those made by the 
South African Government. 

The Canadian Embassy is an unusual employer in South 
Africa in many respects because it implements 
world-wide guidelines developed in Canada applicable 
to a range of areas associated with personnel 
relations. While respecting local law as appropriate, 
the Embassy applies Canadian employment norms to its 
locally-engaged staff. Locally-Engaged employees are 
subject to the Locally-Engaged Staff's Terms and 
Conditions Regulations, the Locally-Engaged Staff 
Employment Regulations and Regulations relating to 
pensions for locally-engaged employees of the Canadian 
Government. 


